
Central Valley Television, LLC 
5670 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1300, Los Angeles, CA 90036 

 
 

 
October 29, 2015 
 
Delivered Electronically to Hossein.Hashemzadeh@fcc.gov 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Media Bureau, Video Division 
Hossein Hashemzadeh, Deputy Division Chief 
445 12th Street, S.W.  
Room 2-C866 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Re: Resumption of Operations  
 KEXT-CD, Facility ID 70900 
   
Central Valley Television, LLC, licensee of KEXT-CD, Facility ID 70900, hereby submits this 
letter to inform the FCC that the station resumed operations on October 5, 2014 pursuant to its 
digital license and subsequent modification, FCC File # BLDTA-20141125ASG and 0000001568.  
Although the station does not have a silent status in either LMS or CDBS, the licensee is filing this 
notice out of an abundance of caution.   
 
Respectfully Submitted,  

 
Lawrence Rogow, Manager 
 
 


